2 TAYSIDE HOUSE - COMPREHENSIVE BUILDING APPRAISAL (AN318-2002)

On the instruction of the Director of Economic Development proposals have been prepared to carry
out a comprehensive building appraisal of Tayside House. This is part of a cyclical process and is a
follow-up to that carried out in 1996.

To maintain continuity and take advantage of knowledge gained previously a price has been
negotiated with W A Fairhurst & Partners who carried out the previous appraisal.

The Committee is asked to approve the expenditure of £22,500 to cover W A Fairhurst & Partners' fee
along with some non-destructive testing and project management by the City Engineer's Department.

The expenditure is to be funded from Economic Development Capital Budget 2002/2003.
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